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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your email of 14 November 2024, to Fire and Emergency New Zealand, requesting 
information relating to fire statistics and alarm performance from 2011 to 2024. Thank you for 
your further email of 29 November 2024, confirming you are requesting updated versions of the 
former New Zealand Fire Service’s Emergency Incident Statistics 2010-2011.  
 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Please find 
attached, as an Appendix to this response, the tables with updated data as requested. We have 
provided it as an excel spreadsheet with multiple tabs for ease of reference. 
 
Please note, some tables might not be complete reproductions of the former New Zealand Fire 
Service’s data. This is because some data categories have been updated or removed as they are 
obsolete.  
 
We trust that the information being provided is of assistance. If you require further information, 
please email officialinformationrequests@fireandemergency.nz 
 
Please note that because of the identified public interest in the information that you have 
requested, we intend to publish this response (with your personal details removed) on our 
website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Aidan Saunders 
Manager, Information Requests 




